
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Friday 18th March 2022 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are all saddened to read of the recent world events that are affecting the lives of 
others in Ukraine.  
 
Some of our children have asked that we do something to support the citizens of 
Ukraine that have been affected by the conflict. I was really pleased that the children 
had thought of others, showing their kindness and generosity. 
 
We would like to hold a non-uniform day on Tuesday 5th April to raise money for 
the Disasters Emergency Committee Home | Disasters Emergency Committee 
(dec.org.uk) who are running a Humanitarian Appeal to support charities assisting in 
Ukraine.  
 
The money raised across the MAT will be used by the DEC to: 

• £30 could provide essential hygiene supplies for three people for 
one month 

• £50 could provide blankets for four families 
• £100 could provide emergency food for two families for one month 

 
Please bring in donations on the day which will be collected by staff on the Pod 
doors. 
 
If you would prefer not to donate, you are welcome to wear your school uniform to 
school as usual. 
 
Thank you, in advance, for your generosity. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mrs Bailey 
Head of School 
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